
Board of Directors of the North Carolina Sustainable Energy Association 

 

On January 2020, CSE3 Director, Dr. Tarek Abdel-Salam, joined the Board of Directors of the North Carolina 
Sustainable Energy Association (NCSEA; https://energync.org). He is also serving as the secretary of the   
NCSEA Executive Committee. 

https://energync.org/

